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Andrew@FloridaVoiceForTheUnborn.com.  

 

Executive Director Andrew Shirvell this evening issued the following statement on the U.S. 

Senate’s vote to confirm President Trump’s selection of Amy Coney Barrett: 

 

“Florida Voice for the Unborn thanks Senators Marco Rubio and Rick Scott, and all others, who 

tonight voted to confirm Amy Coney Barrett’s appointment to our nation’s highest court.  Barrett 

is a committed Christian and mother of seven children, who has the keen intellect and legal 

experience that make her eminently qualified for her important new role on the U.S. Supreme 

Court.”   

 

Shirvell continued, “Florida Voice for the Unborn took the lead in the Sunshine State in 

advocating for now-Justice Barrett’s confirmation.  Florida Voice for the Unborn immediately 

joined with nearly 80 other state and national pro-life groups in a ‘pro-life court coalition’ and 

actively participated in the coalition’s conference calls and other efforts.  As executive director of 

Florida Voice for the Unborn, I joined with more than 200 conservative leaders in signing a letter 

of support for Barrett, which was released on October 8th.  The following day, on behalf of Florida 

Voice for the Unborn, I sent an individualized letter to the attention of the U.S. Senate Judiciary 

Committee, requesting Barrett’s speedy confirmation.”   

 

Shirvell further remarked, “On October 12th, I joined with 65 of the nation’s leading pro-life 

activists in yet another letter of support for Barrett.  Senator Joni Ernst (R – Iowa) officially placed 

this coalition letter into the Senate record during the Judiciary Committee’s October 13th 

confirmation hearing – and read aloud an excerpt from the letter.  Last Friday, October 23rd, I 

spoke at a pro-Barrett rally outside the Bryan Simpson U.S. Courthouse in downtown 

Jacksonville.”  
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Shirvell concluded, “With Justice Barrett now on the U.S. Supreme Court, Florida Voice for the 

Unborn looks forward to the Court – at the earliest opportunity – quickly re-examining Roe v. 

Wade and Doe v. Bolton, the two 1973 Supreme Court decisions that together legalized abortion 

on demand throughout our country.  These unjust decisions have resulted in the deaths of over 61 

million unborn children.  They are completely contrary to the Constitution and should be 

overturned without further delay.  Generations of Americans yet to be born are counting on Justice 

Barrett to protect their right to life.”          

      

Florida Voice for the Unborn is a new grassroots Tallahassee-based lobbying group that only 

focuses on pro-life issues impacting the unborn.  It is strictly independent, and its work is guided 

by faith in God’s only Son, Jesus Christ.  Florida Voice for the Unborn supports all peaceful efforts 

by elected officials and others to end abortion and save lives.  Follow us on Twitter, Facebook, 

Instagram, Pinterest, and Parler @UnbornVoiceFL – and visit our website at 

FloridaVoiceForTheUnborn.com.   
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